
Westleigh Methodist Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter: WC 4th July  

 

We were so proud this week to receive our Y6 KS2 SATs results this week. They worked incredibly hard 

to overcome the disruptions to their learning throughout COVID – well done Y6! 

 

Please see information at the end of this newsletter about our Nursey Open Day.  

 

Dates for your diary 

 Saturday 9th July – Hindley Green Methodist Circuit Jumble Sale 10am-12pm. Please see flyer 
parentmailed on 30th June for more information 

 Thursday 14th July – Y6 Leavers’ Show in the afternoon   

 Thursday 14th July – Y6 Leavers’ Disco 5pm-7pm at school  
 Friday 15th July – Physical Fitness Wellbeing Day – children to come into school in PE kits 

 Wednesday 20th July- Nursery Graduation 

 Thursday 21st July- Nursery Open Day. Drop in from 9-4  

 Thursday 21st July – Y4 Music Performance – 2:45-3pm 

 Friday 22nd July – last day of summer term School closes at 2pm 

 Monday 5th September – children return to school for the new school year 
 

Worship 
 

In Worship this week, we were treated to a wonderful Open the Book performance from members of 

the Methodist Circuit. The performance centred around one of our Christian Values – Justice. The 

Bible story was entitled ‘Something Very Special – Matthew 5: 38-42’, which told all about John the 

Baptist spreading God’s message that everyone deserve freedom and justice.  

 
  

 

Attendance Winners 
Whole School: 92.7% 

This week’s Class Attendance Winners are: 
1st: Y 2- 94.3 % 
2nd: Y3- 92.3% 
3rd: Y 5– 90.4% 



 

Star of the Week 

 

Core Values Champion 
 

 
Year 5 

Leo for his dedication to his reading and being a 
role model to others. 

Abigail for displaying resilience during our PE 
lesson and trying hard. 

Year 4 

Nyssa for always taking pride in her work. Emmy for showing kindness to others. 

Year 3 

Maisy for always giving 100%. Lucas J for having positive relationships with his 
classmates. 

Year 2 

Poppy for her amazing resilience and positive 
attitude on sports day.  

Charlie for displaying a positive attitude in trying 
to build good relationships with his peers.  

Year 1 

Jacob for having an excellent attitude towards 
independent learning. 

Mika for working responsibly with a partner. 

Reception 

Cobey for great progress in his reading. Raheli for showing resilience during Sports Day. 

Nursery  

Melissa for being such a kind and helpful member of 

the class. 
Archie for displaying resilience at sports day 

 

Visit our Twitter Pages 
Please visit your child’s class Twitter page to see all of the amazing work that is happening each week. We are 

using Twitter to really showcase the incredible curriculum opportunities that our children receive at Westleigh! 
 

Westleigh School: @WLMPrimary 
Nursery: @WLMNursery 

Reception: @ReceptionWLM 
Year 1: @WLMYear1 

  Year 2: @WLMyear21 
 Year 3: @WLMYear3 
Year 4: @WLMYear4 
Year 5: @WLMYear5 
Year 6: @WLMYear6 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Westleigh Methodist Nursery Open Day 

Do you have a child, or know anybody with a child, aged two, 

three or four years old? 

 
 We are hosting an Open day on  

**Thursday 21st July** 

 Families are welcome to drop in for a visit from 9-4  

 Come and speak with the Early Years teachers and have a look 

around the setting.  

 If you would like to find out more, please contact the office on 

01942 702967 

 Funded and paid sessions available from September. 

 
 

 

Nursery and Reception had a 

fantastic Sports Day on 

Wednesday. We were raising 

money for ‘Barnardo’s Big 

Toddle’. 

With the generous donations 

from our Early Years families, we 

have managed to raise over 

£200! 

Thank you so much x 

 

 

 

 

 
 


